[bookmark: _MailOriginal]From: Duncan Greene [mailto:dmg@vnf.com] 
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2013 3:09 PM
To: Ingram, Penny (UTC); UTC DL Records Center
Cc: Kelly Robinson
Subject: Comments in UTC Docket UW-131386

Ms. Ingram,

I am writing to express my concerns regarding the UTC’s proposal to repeal WAC 480-110-255(2)(e) and related actions proposed in UTC Docket UW-131386, as described here:
http://www.utc.wa.gov/docs/Pages/WaterJurisdictionRulemakingUW-131386.aspx

I understand that this proposed rulemaking may affect nonprofit water associations. I am the President of the Board of Directors of the Dockton Water Association, a nonprofit water association on Vashon-Maury Island. I recently learned about this rulemaking and will not have time to evaluate its effect or consult with other Board members before today’s 5pm deadline for comments. Because I have not had time to seek full Board approval to submit a formal comment, I am submitting this comment in my personal capacity rather than in my capacity as a Board member.

I understand that other potentially-affected organizations have been surprised by this rulemaking. The UTC should, at a minimum, extend the comment period by 60 days to allow sufficient time for public input.

Please add me to your distribution list for notices and information about this rulemaking.

Thank you.

Duncan Greene
Attorney
Van Ness Feldman
719 Second Avenue, Suite 1150
Seattle, WA  98104-1700
Phone:  206-623-9372
Fax:       206-623-4986
www.vnf.com

Follow our blog:  www.northwestlandmatters.com
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